

## NATIONAL SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION

June 8, 2022

Dear Sheriff Jim Skinner,

to receive funding for your drug-impaired driving enforcement training (DIDET)! Congratulations on submitting a successful proposal to the National Sheriffs' Association

grant in the amount of \$72,467.60 for law enforcement training. It is with great pleasure that NSA is awarding the Collin County (Texas) Sheriff's Office a

county and possibly from across the state of Texas. Drug Recognition Expert (DRE) training opportunities to law enforcement officers in your next 6 months to bring Advanced Roadside Impaired Driving Enforcement (ARIDE) and You submitted an outstanding application, and we are excited to work with you over the

detecting drug impaired drivers to save lives on America's roads. training will increase the number of officers trained and will improve their expertise in cooperative agreement with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. This The DIDET funding is made possible through NSA's Traffic Safety Committee and the

execution. Congratulations again on your comprehensive DIDET plan, and we look forward to its

Sincerely

Sheriff Vernon Stanforth NSA President